erny

BRISTOL HARBOR COMMISSION

08/12/2025

David McCue
4 Viking Drive
Bristol, RI 02809

Bristol Town Council,

The Bristol Harbor Commission unanimously voted to approve the construction of the
dock, with the recommendation that the Hopeworth Association meet with Mr. McCue to
possibly talk to the engineer to reconfigure and/or move the dock to create more space for
the swim area that belongs to Hopeworth Association.

Januario



